

Some of you may have heard about the Community Trail project and I'd like some thoughts - however general -  from interested residents on the following:
 

Themes /ideas /materials for the so-called gateway sculpture and on its location and that of the proposed raised bed in the same area. We have said in the application that we’d like to put them on the grass in the general area of the village sign. Some of you know the ins and outs of how this is used far better than I do - thoughts please

 

While you are out and about walking ideas on specific locations of benches. We have put in approx locations but you know where you need / like to stop! I can let you know where the route goes if you’d like to comment..
 

We are proposing a Burham walk festival - thoughts on dates. I have in mind 4 weeks sometime in May /June. Is there anything locally we need to work around?

 

Any ideas on local people or contacts you may have to lead specialized walks. Bear in mind we can pay them from the grant. Photographers, artists, keep fit leaders, people with specific knowledge such as birds, etc or anything else you can think of 

Please forward any information to myself, Wendy Neath, email: wendy.neath@btinternet.com
01634 861339 or 07802 676 896 by 15 February 2010
 

